
Participation of Deputy Prime Minister
Oleg Serebrian in the Francophonie
Summit in Paris

The XIX Summit of the International Organization of Francophonie (IOF) will be held in
the French capital on October 3-5, 2024.

The event brings together heads of state and government from about  80 countries on
all continents. The Republic of Moldova is represented at this year’s forum by the
Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration, Oleg Serebrian.

We remind that our country has been a member of the IOF since 1995, becoming the
first country of the former USSR to be admitted into this international organization,
uniting countries where French is the official or main foreign language.


